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RANDOM INTERVIEW ON SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL PROGRAM

1. To ensure that all DepEd personnel, as well as the Grade 10 students, are well-
oriented on the Senior High School Program, this Office will conduct a random
interview in all the schools starting this August.

2. All Education Program Supervisors and district supervisors are, therefore,
instructed to interview school heads, teachers, non-teaching personnel and
Grade 10 students (for secondary schools only) during their visits to schools.

3. Results of the interviews conducted should be immediately communicated to the
school head concerned and to this Office as inputs for the improvement of the
K to 12 communications of the division.

4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

WMJ
GERMELINA H. PASCUAL
School Division Superintendent



